
Time to Re-elect Pam Beidle  
 
Election Day, June 24th is approaching quickly!  Here is some Election Trivia you may 
find useful.   
 
Absentee Ballots   
Now anyone can vote by absentee ballot.  If you would like to request a ballot you can 
do so online, if you  have a Maryland driver’s license; you can complete an application 
(available online); or visit you local election board.  The deadline is June 17, 2014.  For 
more complete information visit http://www.elections.state.md.us/  
 
Voter Registration 
Tuesday, June 03, 2014, at 9 pm is the deadline for making changes to your Voter 
Registration for the Primary Election. 

 
Early Voting 
Thursday, June 12, 2014 to Thursday, June 19, 2014 from 10 am until 8 pm 
 
Primary Election Day 
Tuesday, June 24, 2014 The Polls will be open 7:00 am to 8:00 pm 

 
You can visit http://www.elections.state.md.us/ for additional information. 

 
 
Redistricting 
 
As many of you are aware the Legislative and Council district lines have been adjusted 
due to the 2010 Census.  This means that many of you will be voting in a different 
polling place or maybe staying at the same polling location, finding many new names on 
the ballot.  
  
Don’t know your new districts?  You can check by 
visiting:  https://voterservices.elections.maryland.gov/VoterSearch.  Enter your first and 
last name, date of birth and zip code and click on “Search”.  You will be able to find out 
where to vote, your voting district, and review several other options.  
 
It truly an honor and privilege to represent you in the Maryland House of Delegates and 
I would appreciate your vote in the Primary Election. 
  
Would you like a Beidle yard sign?  It is easy to get one, just respond to this email with 
your name and address and one will be delivered to you. 
  
Thank you all for your support. 
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